
This Term: has flown by with lots of smiles, learning  and  fun. The children have been superb and we are 

delighted by the progress  they have made this term. It has also been so wonderful to have parents back into 

school for  stay and play sessions, Easter  egg competitions and book looks. Thank you for your support this 

term and for bringing the family feel back into school      

Important dates:  

We break up on Friday 8 April 2022. 

Children return to school on Monday 25 April 2022 

Breakfast club will begin from Monday 25 April 

2022  

Breakfast club  for R to Y6 will return to a ‘just turn up’ system 

with a voluntary donation. 

Rainbow Flag Award 

We are proud to be working towards 

the Rainbow Flag Award  which focus-

es on our whole school approach to the 

positive inclusion and visibility of 

LGBT+ people. At primary school level 

this means understanding that all fam-

ilies are different and this is amazing! 

Helping Each Other 

We have books, bagels and  ce-

real available to collect from 

outside of school most days. 

We are now accepting book donations to keep 

the books rotating ! 

If anyone is struggling and find that they need 

a little support we can arrange food parcels 

and a school uniform top up.  Please just con-

tact the school office. Or  contact us privately 

using facebook messenger. 

Consent  

Do not forget to fill in a changes form at the school 

office if your contact details change, or if you wish to 

amend your consent details.  

E- Safety 

Please be vigilant when children are accessing the 

internet. https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  is a good 

resource to find out more 

New Play Group 

We have launched Hedworthfield Playgroup every Thurs-

day afternoon . The play group is 

free and open to  toddlers aged 0-

4 years  with their parents. Big 

thankyou to everyone who donat-

ed toys! 

Please contact the office to register your interest  

We still have places in our spectacular Nursery, call the 

school office to secure a place.  

Attendance 

We especially want to thank our amazing par-

ents for their fantastic support with attendance 

this year. 

Our attendance so far since September 

2021 is 93.3%. We always strive for 96% 

and above 

We know that this has been a difficult year for 

everyone and we really appreciate the way that 

you all continue to support our 

school values- resilience, responsi-

bility, respect and engagement.  

 

Fundraising  

Bring your unwanted clothes and 

shoes in a bag and deposit them 

in our very own clothing bin. We 

are currently donating profits made, to the Ukraine.  

Please use Easy Fundraising when you are internet shop-

ping. You can nominate Hedworthfield Primary to receive 

cash donations for every £1 you spend.  

We are proud to say that this term we have raised £82.65 

for Red Nose Day and £88 for Brain Tumour Research. 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity mon-

ey raised is used to fund enriching resouces and experienc-

es for our children . 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

